
 Notice  
University Sports Centre and 

Sir Philip Haddon Cave Sports Field  
The University Sports Centre and the stand of Sir Philip 
Haddon Cave Sports Field will undergo scaffolding 
removal on 2 August 2025 to 9 August 2025. The venues 
will remain open as usual. Please pay attention to safety. 
We apologize for any inconvenience that may cause.  

Physical Education Unit 
1 August, 2025 




